
Westhampton Property and Energy Assessment Committee 
 

Meeting February 10, 2021 
 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:42 pm. 
 
Present : Barbara Cook, Chris Brooks, Art Pichette and Dave Blakesley. 
 
A motion to approve the meeting minutes from 2/3/21 passed 4-0, after a correction to the 
date in the title. 
 
Art reported that he was working on bids for the door replacements needed.  Whether doors 
will be covered was discussed; it can be brought up at the upcoming Green Communities 
kickoff meeting. 
 
Town Hall insulation bids still need to be procured.  Art will include Kim Kiernan from 
Eversource in the search for an insulation contractor.    
 
 Chris will ask Phil to get us the cut sheet for Town Hall lights from Earthlight. 
 
The Town Hall floor refinishing was discussed. Now that the roof is done what is the next step 
– is there town appropriated money or will the Finance Committee need a proposal to have 
the money appropriated at Town Meeting. 
  
The next meeting will be on Wednesday February 17, 2021 at 5:30 pm. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:23 pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barbara Cook 
 
 


